PUBLIC HEARING
Town of Niagara

Marinette County, WI

The Planning Commission will meet Monday, July 18, 2022 at 6:00 PM at the Niagara town hall (W6889 US Hwy 8, Niagara) for a PUBLIC HEARING in regard to a Zoning Ordinance change. The change will allow for a member-at-large to serve on the Planning Commission should a regularly appointed member of the commission be unable to attend. This Public Hearing will be followed by a regular commission meeting. The Town board will act on any recommendations at the July 19, 2022, monthly 6:00 PM Town Board Meeting. 
A quorum of the Town of Niagara Board may be present at this public hearing for discussion and will not act on any Town business.

